
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 
 

We have a lots of outstanding payments 

for nursery, breakfast club, trips and dinner 

money. 

 

Please can all payments be brought up to 

date as soon as possible and be totally 

cleared by the 18th July. 

28th June 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
 

It’s been another busy week here at 

Aberford with the week starting for 

some of us on Sunday! I am sure you 

will have seen the photographs of 

our Aberford Junior Authors 

receiving their prizes and goodie 

bags for their outstanding writing 

and they even received their very 

own published book which featured 

all of the stories written by our 

children. We are very proud of them 

all. 

On Friday, we welcomed back D-Side 

Dave who talked to each class about 

internet safety. He delivered some 

very important messages which I am 

sure your children will talk to you 

about. 

The children coped very well with 

the heat at the beginning of the 

week and the smell of suncream 

spread through school. Please 

ensure your child has their sun hat, 

suncream and water bottles at the 

ready for when the sun arrives again. 

Dates this half term: 
 

3rd July – Transition day 

9th July – KS2 production – 1.15pm and 6pm 

19th July – 9am leavers’ assembly 

19th July – School closes for summer 

2nd September – Staff Training day 

3rd September – School opens for autumn term 
 

 

 

  

Lunchtime Award 

Ivy Rory 

Tabitha Elliot W 
 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 93.6% 

Class 1 98.7% 

Class 2 91.0% 

Class 3 96.3% 

Class 4 91.0% 

 

 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 110 60 

Lotherton 84 92 

Parlington 87 68 

Hazlewood 113 71 

 

Christian Values Award 

 
C1 Lexi Being kind and caring 

C1 Ovi Amazing singing 

C2 Bella Fantastic maths  

C2 Hallie Always being positive 

C3 Ethan Amazing work in History 

C3 Freddie 100% effort in everything 

C4 Livvy Great work in class 

C4 Oliver H Great work all week 

 

Transition 

 
Some of our Year 6 children have 

already spent some time at the 

high school they will be 

attending in September and 

others are visiting next week. It’s 

a very exciting time for them and 

we know they will all make a 

good impression. 

 

It is also our transition day in 

school on Wednesday 3rd where 

our children will spend the 

morning in their new September 

classes. We will also be 

welcoming some new faces as 

our reception new starters will 

be coming to spend their 

morning at Aberford too which is 

very exciting. 

 

School reports are just being 

checked and proofread. Many 

thanks to those of you who have 

given us feedback on reports and 

helped us to shape our end of 

year format in order to 

compliment the end of term 

ones previously sent.  


